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Rose Rock responded to a call for an emergency spill 

response from a wholesale grocery distributor. One of 

the distributor’s vehicles had experienced a diesel leak in 

Oklahoma City. Our trained team arrived at the site and 

assessed the spill. We then used a spinning power washer 

along with our own product, EcoGreen, to remediate the 

area quickly. Once the spill was fully treated, we properly 

disposed of all impacted materials.
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